
Please vote this measure down.  This will only make it more difficult for law abiding 

citizens.  The ones who mean harm will get there guns anyway regardless of a law.  It is our 

constitutional right for us to have guns. Stop infringing upon that right.  It will only hurt the good 

people with guns.  There is a saying something like "to stop a bad person with a gun is a good 

brave person with a gun".   

 

Please uphold our constitutional right to bear arms and VOTE NO. 
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